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This letter is to Jenine Camilleri and the Enforcement Unit Supervisor at EGLE. In regards 
to SRN: U462206118, Lenawee County. On March 8, 2023 Daejin Advanced Materials 100 
Industrial ct. Adrian, MI 49221 was in violation of rule 90l(b) of the administrative rules 
promulgated under act 451. We believe that the violation was caused during a stmt up process 
after machinery was shut down for a period of time. After speaking with Stephanie Weems 
on Wednesday March 8, 2023 I called Adrian Mechanical services to see how they assist Daejin 
Advanced. Materials with this violation. Richard Beach r.beach@adrianmechanical.com 
(517)263-5025 Adrian Mechanicals project supervisor came to evaluate the situation 
considering that Adrian Mechanical installed our ventilation system. Richard had returned on 
Monday March 13, 2023 with Rich Bradish from Environment Air Technology that specializes 
in air scrubber systems to help design a system to dramatically decrease any odors we are 
causing that interfere with the residential areas around Daejin Advanced Materials. We are 
currently waiting on the design and quote from Environment Air Technology to sta1t getting a 
schedule in place to install the equipment needed to decrease the odors we are exhausting out 
of the facility. 

Thank you 

Jesse Beatty 

Maintenance Supervisor ofDaejin Advanced Materials 

jessebeatty@daej in 1999 .com 
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